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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND
September 12, 1998

Hospitality Inc.

1334 Washington Ave.,

Portland  ME  04103

RE:   
The Barking Squirrel, 1 Deering Oaks Park

CBL:
035-I-1

Dear Licensee,

Health inspections of your establishment were performed on September 9 and 11 , 1998.  

Attached is a copy of the inspection reports which indicates that the sanitary condition of your establishment at the time of the inspections were found to be unsatisfactory. The scores were 

32 and 56. The minimum marginal passing score is 78.

On September 9, 1998 you agreed  that you would voluntarily cease operations until corrections can be made and a satisfactory reinspection occurs and all operations  comply with the standards set forth in Chapter 11 of the City's Ordinance. 

If you fail to remain closed,  our office will refer the matter to the City's Corporation Council to seek suspension of the license pending revocation hearing pursuant  to Chapter 15 of the City Code.

On Monday, September 14, 1998, Myself, Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager, our Legal Dept. and City Clerk will be meeting to discuss the possibility of suspension or revocation of your City Food Service License. We will advise of the outcome of this meeting.

 Please contact me at 874-8693 to discuss the matter .

Sincerely,

Thomas Reinsborough                                     

Code Enforcement Officer        
389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


